
 

Lifewayworship.com Pricing Increase FAQ 
 

1. Why are prices increasing? 
Our pricing update helps offset increased operational and site development 
costs. We’re committed to keeping prices as accessible as possible for ministries 
small and large, while enhancing your experience. 
 

2. When will the new prices take effect? 
The new price increases will take effect on October 1, 2025. 
 

3. Will I still get the same level of access and resources? 
Yes! The price change will support better service for churches of all sizes, 
content, and resources. 
 

4. What type of updates are coming to the website and when can I expect to see 
the results? 
Many structural and performance updates are currently being evaluated that 
we anticipate rolling out over the course of the next year. These updates will be 
communicated as they are deployed. 
 

5. Will Prepay & Save be affected?  
While Prepay & Save will be making some structural adjustments, the funds 
that you have invested will not be deleted and will still be available for you to 
use. 
 

6. Who can I contact if I have questions or concerns? 
Contact Lifeway Worship at 800.436.3869 or worship@lifeway.com. 
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